
HealthVine

Join the HealthVine  
Patient Family Advisory Council

HealthVine is a Cincinnati Children’s-backed organization that helps children on Medicaid in 
southwest Ohio with their health needs. Share your thoughts and partner with HealthVine 
through our new Patient and Family Advisory Council (PFAC).  

We want to make healthcare better for all children, and we want feedback from patients and 
families as we work toward this goal together.  

As a PFAC member, you will have opportunities to:  
•	Share experiences and ideas that will help other patients and families  
•	Work with the HealthVine team on special projects  
•	Provide feedback to shape the PFAC and make it better  
•	Partner with the HealthVine team to solve problems and improve child health

All members will be paid for their time.  

Adults and teens who are on, or have been on, an Ohio Medicaid plan.

Virtual meetings are held 6–8 pm every other month. 

To learn more or find out how to join, 
please email HealthVinePFAC@cchmc.org 
or call 513-517-1456.

Why Join? 

Who Can Join? 

When Do We Meet?

BRV805433


